
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Culvert replacement will begin on N-109 
 
April 8, 2025 (Lincoln, Neb.) — Weather permitting, culvert replacement will begin on April 15 on 

Nebraska Highway 109 (N-109), according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT). 

  

M.E. Collins Contracting Co. will be performing the culvert replacement. The road will be closed so 

NDOT encourages drivers to use an alternate route. The work is anticipated to take three (3) days. 

 

Motorists are reminded to drive cautiously in and near work zones, to buckle up, and put phones down. 
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